
Another action packed week at Winwick, which ended with a wonderful whole school celebration for King Charles III’s Coronation.  It 

was wonderful to see so many of you joining us in school this morning for our ‘Coronation Crafts and Coffee Morning’ event.  Our   

Winwick family turned regal this morning, with hundreds of crowns being worn by everyone that were made as part of our craft      

activities.  At lunch time we had a the ‘King’s Coronation Party’ lunch too!  You can see some photographs of our events in our      

newsletter this week.  It was also lovely to hear the different comments from family members who came to join us too... 

“ What a thoroughly enjoyable time spent this morning with the children, and being able to share the school ”  “A lovely idea and a 

great way to begin The Coronation Weekend” “What a wondering experience! Marvellous to see everyone having a great time and 

celebrating such an important occasion in the life of our nation” “What a wonderful celebration of our monarchy with our children, 

their friends and their teachers, it was so much fun and I’m very grateful we were given the opportunity”  “ So lovely to join in crafts 

with the children this morning.  Very ceremonial and the music in the background.  Lovely to see the adults, children and staff working 

together.  Thank you for the refreshments afterwards.  Brilliantly organised as a whole school event and in the classroom, .” “ Brilliant 

morning really enjoyed myself.  Enjoyed meeting the staff and children.  I celebrated our late Queens Coronation when I was 6/7 years 

old sol lovely to celebrate “We absolutely loved crafting with the children, such a welcoming and inclusive environment, our one year 

old loved it all too.  She’d like to stay please.” “ Thank you Winwick Primary for a memorable morning celebrating the Coronation.” 

Over the coming weeks, our Year 2 and Year 6 children will be taking their SATs and we wish them the best of luck.  Although the SATs 

are an important part of the year for them, these are assessments that taken over only a specific number of days in the year.  It is             

important to remember that we are all so very proud of how hard the children have worked across the whole of this academic year 

and the children should also be extremely proud of all of their achievements across all of the wider curriculum and remember to    

celebrate all of these fantastic successes too!          Mrs Duckett and the Winwick Team. 

Our School Vision: ‘In God’s love, aspire and achieve to be the best.’  - Corinthians 16:14 

Headteacher: Mrs Laura Duckett 

Acting Deputy Headteacher: Mr Nathan Henaghen 

Chair of Governors: Mrs J Neal     

Email: winwick_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk  
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wc24th April – wc26th May: Year 5 & Year 6 swimming commences EVERY FRIDAY for specific children  

8th May : SCHOOL CLOSED FOR BANK HOLIDAY  

2nd – 26th May: Year 2 SATs will take place during these weeks  

9th -12th May: Year 6 SATs tests – Y6 pupils to arrive in school for 8.30am where they will enjoy breakfast altogether and have the 
opportunity to relax prior to tests commencing  

14th May :  11am King’s Coronation Service at St Oswald’s Church 
 
23rd May : 3pm-3.45pm EYFS & KS1 PTFA Disco Night 
                    3.45pm-4.30pm KS2 PTFA Disco Night 
 
25th May : 9am Year 2 Class Worship 
 
26th May: All After School Clubs end today 
 
26th May: School closes for half term  
 
12th June: School re-opens for the second half of the summer term. 
Also, please see the Summer Term diary date sent out via PING. These have all been added to the calendar on the website so you 
have them for future reference.  



 

 

 



Reception: Oliver S 

Year 1: Harley H 

Year 2: Sophie G 

Year 3: Harry D 

Year 4: Ruby O 

Year 5: Ella B 

Year 6: Thomas L 

Reception: Toby P 

Year 1: Scarlet O 

Year 2: Levison H 

Year 3: Florence S 

Year 4: Annika B 

Year 5: Thomas M 

Year 6: Sophie M for Y6 

Reception: Jacob G 

Year 1: Samantha H 

Year 2: Cooper S 

Year 3: Jack S 

Year 4: Amelia R 

Year 5: Hollie B 

Year 6: Thomas L for Y6 

Reception: Tommy W 

Year 1: Ari B 

Year 2: Harper D 

Year 3: Georgina D 

Year 4: Dylan G 

Year 5: Isla R 

Year 6: Daniel C 

Reception: Cordelia B 

Year 1: well done to that special person!  

Year 2: Cooper S 

Year 3: Francesca K 

Year 4: Isla M 

Year 5: Megan H 

Year 6:  Victoria I for Y6 

Dojos KS1  - Year 2 

Dojos KS2 – Year 6 

Attendance : 

 Year 6 with 100% 

Golden Broom:  

Year 6 

House Points:  

Roald Dahl 


